Announcements for Wednesday, August 22, 2018

Freshman election applications are available at the 9th grade front desk and the guidance

office. Applications are due Friday August 24th, not later than 4pm.

For all SNHS Returning Members: There will be a meeting in Ms. Chambers’ room, 655,

tomorrow morning at 8:30 am.

Students, football tickets and All Year Sports passes are now available for purchase online.

See the BT Athletics homepage for more information or download the GoFan app.

If you are interested in being an officer for Junior Ladies, applications are available in Ms.

Giangaspro’s room, 860. The deadline to submit an application is Monday, August 27th.

Spikeball will be meeting tomorrow right after school near the steps of the auditorium by

parent pickup.

The BASIC Club will hold its first meeting tomorrow at 8:30 am in Room N223, upstairs in
the 9th grade academy. Come and meet other “Brothers and Sisters in Christ” and find out

what our club is all about.

Senior Women is looking for club officers. Applications are available in the 9th grade
guidance office at Ms. Hastings Desk. Please complete and return your application to Mrs.

Treaster no later than Friday, August 24th.

The table tennis club will be holding its first meeting today in the small cafeteria until 4:00,

please sign up at the club fair if you’re interested.

The Spanish Club is looking for officers! If you are interested in a leadership role, please
come see Ms. Echt in room N-240 to pick up an application. Deadline to submit the

application is August 29t






